
Notice: Bird's Nest Clothing Request 
Temporarily Paused 

Please note that the Bird's Nest Clothing request is 
currently paused and will remain on hold until 
school resumes. If you are looking for the school 
supply request page, it will go live on our website on 
July 15th. We will also promote the live request link 
on our social media pages of the Eudora Schools 
Foundation. 

Families requesting school supplies must indicate 
their need for assistance when making requests. 
Thank you for your understanding and continued 
support. 
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